Holiday Concert

Sunday, December 18, at 7pm

Holiday Concert with Cape Shore Chorale
at the Church of the Redeemer

The concert will be followed by a
cookie and coffee reception.

Special thanks to the Library Foundation for their support!
Please call the library at (609) 487-7403 for more information.




